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Market House Amendments 

 
The purpose of this legislation is to establish a public process for selecting a new Market House 
tenant and for providing initial guidelines as to such selection and the contents of any resulting 
lease. 
 
The changes are further being proposed in preparation for a new lease of the Market House to 
one tenant who will operate the facility under Section 7.28.020 of the Annapolis City Code either 
as the sole tenant or in conjunction with sub-tenants selected by the tenant. 
 
Prepared by Ashley Leonard, Assistant City Attorney, City of Annapolis Office of Law, (410) 
263-7954 and aeleonard@annapolis.gov.  
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